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To Whom it may concern

RE: REBURIAL OF HUMAN REMAINS FOUND AT TWO RIVERS PLATINUM

Human remains have been found during earthmoving operations at the Two Rivers Platinum.
An archaeologist has been engaged to deal with the matter in terms of the applicable
legislation, the National Heritage Resources Act. When a reburial permit has been issued,
the remains will be reinterred at an established burial ground in the Mine Lease Area (Burial
Ground 11, GPS Coordinates 24°56'49.92"S, 30° 6'5.76"E).

As you are aware, a Management Plan is being prepared for burial grounds in the mining
area in close consultation with the affiliated families, ongoing started in July 2022. Family
representatives have been invited to the mine to see the exposed human remains. As these

finds are old, no one has come forward to claim direct association with them.

We would be grateful for the rescued and reburial permit to be issued.
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